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Antenna Structure Registration Status 

 

 The Applicant received its Determination of No Air Hazard in January 2015.  See FAA 
Study No. 2014-ASO-13835-OE. 

 The Applicant filed an Application for Antenna Structure Registration on January 15, 
2015.  See FCC File No. A0932325. 

 The Applicant undertook the requisite newspaper notice on April 19, 2015.   

 The Applicant refiled an Application for Antenna Structure Registration on May 27, 
2015.  See FCC File No. A0972077. 

 Accordingly, the Antenna Structure Registration Number should be forthcoming in the 
near future. 


